22nd December, 1931.

Dear ¥r Bennie,

Your letter of l4th regarding ¥pr Mqayi is to hand. I
shall be pleased if he will sign the Agreement regarding DON JADU
and get this old difficulty out of the way. I may eadd, however,
thet I cannot understand hew he waes under sny misapprehension as
to what the Agreement meant, &8 I personslly discussed the matter
with him at length, end the motter wae further explained in various
letters sent to the firm of lawyers whom he brought into the case.
I enclese the Forms of /Agreement.

The signing of the sgreement regarding DON JADU does
not, of course, bind us to the publication of the T.ife of Nr
Makiwane, which must be considered on its merits and with regard

to cur present and future commitments.

Yours sincerely,



